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Director

Division of Reactor Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

The enclosed purposed Technical Specifications have been developed in
accordance with Regulat.-v Guide 1.16, American Naticnal Standard ANS
15.18, and guidance fr’'. members of NRC, Division of Reacter
Licensing. This document is submitted to replace the document in
Docket No. 50-170. It is requested that this document be reviewed for
inclusion in the AFRRI Reactor License No. R84,

Sincerely,

Pomt T vler.

1 Eneclosure PAUL E. TYLER
as stated Captain, MC, USN
Director
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